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ICI Response to the FSB's Consultation
on Leverage in Non-Bank Financial
Intermediation
The Investment Company Institute (ICI) submitted the attached letter expressing its views
on the Financial Stability Board’s consultation on leverage in non-bank financial
intermediation. 

Read more in the comment letter.
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